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Jewish Living Experience 
Hosted by Suffolk SACRE
The Atrium, Suffolk County Council,
Endeavour House, Ipswich, Suffolk IP1 2BX
Dear 

The Board of Deputies of British Jews will be bringing its Jewish Living Experience Exhibition to Endeavour House, Ipswich in Suffolk from Tuesday 13th- Thursday 22nd of October 2015. The exhibition is committed to fighting racism and promoting understanding between faiths. The exhibition will be hosted by Suffolk SACRE and will be open to all local schools. 
I understand that you have generously demonstrated an interest in volunteering at the event. 

There will be three sessions a day - 9.30am to 11.00am; 11.15am to 12.45pm; and 1.30pm to 3.00pm.  Each session can accommodate up to 60 pupils. As you can imagine we will need a few additional hands for each session. Having volunteers that are able to share their own experiences of Judaism, and living within the Jewish faith community, will help make the experience an enjoyable one for the students and staff attending from schools.
The Jewish Living Experience Exhibition is a wonderful opportunity for schools to: 

· Enhance their school experience 
· Raise awareness of different cultures, religions and values

· Explore ‘sameness’ and ‘differences’ in British society

· Meet a member of the Jewish community and to hear their story and to learn from them first hand

· Support the Suffolk Agreed Syllabus, Examination Curriculum and enhance the RE provision

As a volunteer at The Jewish Living Experience you will enable pupils, students and their teachers to gain an experience of Judaism through beautifully illustrated 6ft display panels covering core Jewish values, festivals, and the synagogue, kashrut and life-cycle events. Visitors will be encouraged to engage with and examine the authentic artefact tables and hands-on educational activities.  www.bod.org.uk 

The exhibition is suitable for all Key Stages and was written by educationalists to ensure that the teaching of Judaism fully supports all agreed syllabuses. 

We would like to invite you to attend the Jewish Board of Deputies volunteer training session on Monday 12th October 4.30- 5.45 to familiarise you with the exhibition. We also hope that you will be able to join us for the official launch of the exhibition at Endeavour House on Monday 12th October from 6.00- 7.00pm.

Suffolk SACRE and the Board of Deputies of British Jews look forward to working with you at the exhibition in October 2015.

Yours Sincerely

Jan McGuire and Elizabeth Sugarman

SACRE
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